
3/25/2023 

 

To: Senate Appropriation Committee 

From: Paul O’Donnell – 2204 Centennial Rose Dr S, Fargo 

 

Greetings – My name is Paul O’Donnell and I live in District 46 and I have been blessed to have my 6 

sons attend and graduate from Shanley HS. 

I urge you to support 1532 in order to more fairly allow all parents to be able to make the decision on 

where to send their children for their education.  Private schools shouldn’t just be for “the rich” and 

there are many who would love from their children to attend a private school who just can’t afford it.  

This bill helps create a more viable option for them. 

Thank you for serving as a representative and hope you agree this bill would be a positive for all. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul and Anne O’Donnell 


